
 

Repairs to the “Investigator II” in Devonport are now complete and general cargo sailings to King 

Island will resume this afternoon.  

BIL continues to work closely with its livestock customer to organise the movement of their cattle that 

regrettably were delayed while ship repairs were completed. BIL would like to thank our customer for 

their cooperation on this issue. 

The next two sailings on BIL are as follows 

1. Thursday 1 June: General cargo (including fertiliser) – Depart Devonport 6pm. 

2. Saturday 3 June: General cargo (including fertiliser) – Depart Devonport 1pm. 

As of today (1 June), BIL has delivered 420 containers to King Island, including 147 fertiliser 

containers. Current bookings on the next two sailings are as follows: 

1. Thursday 1 June: 25 containers, including 19 fertiliser. 

2. Saturday 3 June: 24 containers, including 18 fertiliser. 

To check the sailings to King Island or view the six point Action Plan, please visit the BIL website at 

https://bassislandline.com.au/  
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